
 

 

 

 

 

 
April 28, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro, Chair 

The Honorable Kay Granger, Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives  

 

Dear Chairman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I respectfully request $985,000 in funding for the Adventist Health Well-Being Project 

Restoration in fiscal year 2022. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is: Adventist Health System West, located at One 

Adventist Health Way, Roseville, California 95661.  

 

The Community Project Funding would allow for expansion of the Lake County Restoration 

House hours and programs as well as establish a Yuba-Sutter Restoration House. Both sites 

would provide complimentary services to augment psychiatric, behavioral health, housing 

navigation, and substance use treatment through an integrated community model focusing on 

transitional housing for unsheltered or precariously housed clients. The project would be a 

valuable use of taxpayer funds because it would build capacity in the overall local continuum of 

care to prioritize treatment of highly complex patients which would increase the health of the 

community and bring down ambulatory costs.  

 

Pursuant to Clause, 17 of Rule XXIII of the U.S. House of Representatives, I certify that neither 

I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project or request. 

 

Thank you for your leadership and consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

JOHN GARAMENDI 

Member of Congress 

 

 


